

Dear Mr Vorlicek,

Thank you very much for all your help with Showlight. After all the meetings we had over nearly three years it was great to finally come to Cesky Krumlov and start the conference.

The Riding Hall was a splendid venue, looking impressive even when filled with the raked seating, the truss, the lights and cameras, and other equipment. The Exhibition marquee worked well, although I remember at one time we were worried that it would become too crowded. In practice some of the delegates stayed in the foyer and that was fine.

I know we had a few problems with exhibitors delivering early but in general Showlight worked extremely smoothly thanks to yourself and your staff.

I have attached a letter to Mrs Havlova to thank her for the great catering. I heard many comments during the Gala Dinner saying that it was the best catering for such a large group of 400 that they had experienced

I understand from Ivan Myles that all the exhibitors gear had been collected by lunchtime on Wednesday, and I hope the rest of the derig went well.

Please thank Mr Novotny and all of the staff who helped us at any time during Showlight, and thank you for the part you played in making Showlight a unique event in the lighting calendar.

Best regards and thanks from the whole Showlight committee.

lan

Ian Dow

Chairman - Showlight 2013

Home: +44 1932 786394 Mobile: +44 7860 662737 Email: ian@dowfamily.co.uk

